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Conmonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 7€7

Chicago, IL 60690

Thank you for your letter dated July 3, 1986, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the noncompliances which we brought to your attention in
our letter dated June 6, 1986.

The actions you have taken appear to be appropriate; however, the following
items were not addressed:

1. Has the training conducted in response to violations 373/86015-01A and
373/86015-01B been incorporated into the permanent operator training
program? If not, when will this be accomplished?

2. MWas the summary of licensed operator responsibilities prepared by the NSO
incorporated into the permanent oqerator training program? If not, how
will this summary be made available to operators licensed in the future?

3 B light of the significant number of wrong unit errors at LaSalle since
Unit 2 licensing, what effort did the Commornwealth Edison Company make to
assure itself that this error was an isolated event and that there are no
other improperly hung tags currently in the field?

4. How will the effectiveness of your corrective actions, especially those
initiated to prevent wrong unit errors, be assessed?

Please respond to these questions within 20 days of the receipt of this
letter,

Sincerely,
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Carl J./Paper¥ello, Director
Division of Reactor Safety
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cc: D. L. Farrar, Director

of Nuclear Licensing

G. J. Diederich, Plant
Manager

DCS/RSB (R1DS)

Licensing Fee Management Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII

Phy11is Dunton, Attorney
General's Office,
Environmental Control
Division



